16-00 7323

Zaburunov, Steve

From: Gallt, Eric

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 7:38 AM
To: Zaburunov, Steve

Subject: FW: City Compliance
Categories: Red Category

Please start a GO Study.

Eric . Gallt

City Traffic Engineer

City of Aurora

44 E Downer Place, 4t Floor
Aurora, IL 60507

Ph: (630)256-3237

Email: egallt@aurora-il.org

From: Nelson, Chuck

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 7:19 AM
To: 'Jeff Meador' <dj2meador@aol.com>
Subject: RE: City Compliance

Good morning Jeff. | relayed your concerns to our Traffic Engineer Eric Gallt. | will check with him for a status.
As it relates to trash, Gio was preparing a notice to go out. I'll get an update on that as well.
Thanks

Chuck Nelson
Director of Neighborhood Standards
City of Aurora
630-256-3774

From: Jeff Meador [mailto:dj2meador@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2016 4:27 PM

To: Nelson, Chuck <CNelson@aurora-il.org>
Subject: Re: City Compliance

Hi Chuck, it's been a month now since you came out. Any chance you could give me an update on my concerns?

| continue to watch speeders on the Aurora Autobahn (Stonebridge Blvd between Eola and Indian Trail. The average
speed is at least 15 miles over the limit, probably around 40MPH. Perhaps mobile speed indicator units could be put out
to remind FedEx and residents that they should not challenge the City of Aurora.

Thanks again for your help. | know you have a tough job but lots of influence.

Jeff Meador

1347 Cranbrook Cir
Aurora, IL 60502
dji2meador@aol.com




